
Hi Craig –  
I’m writing to express my gratitude for the work that you do on behalf of City of Austin voters. 
I was given your address by one of the neighborhood groups seeking changes to the originally 
promulgated maps.  I don’t pretend to know as much as the appointed committee, but as a resident of 
central west Austin (District 7), I don’t see many similarities with south Pflugerville…might be better to 
extend westward to pick-up population as they would share traffic and environmental concerns. 
This might also allow south Pflugerville’s voice to be heard more clearly as well. 
Kindly, 
  
Steve D. Beuerlein Burlington Ventures, Inc 
 


